
 
Greywolf Families, 

With Daylight Savings time happening this weekend,  
it’s a great time to talk about something we have  
been noticing a lot of: tired kids.   

A child who isn’t getting enough sleep may:  

• Fall asleep during the day 
• Be hyperactive (especially younger children) 
• Have trouble paying attention 
• Struggle with school work 
• Be cranky, irritable, or moody 
• Have behavior problems 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There are two things families can do to help ensure 
their child is getting enough rest.  

1. Stick to a regular bedtime.  Setting an evening  
routine that is predictable and easy to follow 

2. Turn off all screens (TV, tablets, computers, video 
games, phones) and make sure they are not accessi-
ble should your child wake up in the night. 

You may be surprised at how much sleep children 
need!  Check out this handy chart from the National 
Sleep Foundation to see what time your child should go 
to bed based on their age and the time they need to 
wake up! 

~Mrs. Lopez, GWE Principal 
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 THE 4 B’S  
BEDTIME ROUTINE 

o Bathing 

o Brushing 
Teeth 

o Book 

o Bedtime DON’T FORGET! 

SET YOUR CLOCKS BACK  

1-HOUR ON SUNDAY,  

NOVEMBER 5TH 

The PTA is excited to launch TWO favorite fundrais-
ers this week: the poinsettia sale and the Turkey Trot!  
 
Our fundraising goal with both events is $23,000!  
With so many amazing families in our schools, there's 
no doubt we'll be able to run right past that goal!!  
Flyers are attached with more details or can be found 
online, www.gwe.sequimschools.org/our_school . 

 

Would you like to volunteer?  
360-504-6810 or SequimElementaryPTA@gmail.com 
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No 
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14) 8 9 10  

¿Preguntas? Llama  
a Sra. Carlson,  
360-582-3310,  

por ayuda. 

PTA Poinsettia Sales until the 15th 
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Questions? 

sequimelementarypta@gmail.com  

360-504-6810 
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